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This project is the result of an agreement signed between the Polytechnic University of Madrid and AENA in which FHECOR is 
collaboratng with the UPM. This project has its origins in the destructon of Module D of the Terminal 4 car park at Barajas Airport 
during the brutal terrorist atack of December 30th, 2006.

The object of the project is to study possible design improvements in order to improve the robustness of structures subjected to the 
acton of explosive loads.
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